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December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: France/Belgium final payment 

Further to my recent letter I have been informed by the travel company that the final payment for 

the year 8 history/computer science trip to France/Belgium is due on the 6th March 2024 and not 

3rd April as previously mentioned. If this causes any inconvenience, please can you contact me at 

school. 

Regards 

 

Mr L Pickering 

Associate Senior Leader and Head of History 

mailto:passmores@passmoresacademy.com
http://www.passmoresacademy.com/

